
2015:  $239,412 

2014:  $237,623 

2013:  $364,186 

2012:  $304,915 

2011:  $346,506 

Five Year Total:  $1,492,642 

February 2016 

 What Does Boot Camp mean to you? 

“Participating and helping campers do activities that are taken for 

granted, all while the campers were laughing and smiling. While 2015 

was my first Boot Camp, I had no idea what to expect. It was a heart 

warming experience that is almost indescribable.” 

  

                     -Bruce Wheeler 

                 Fill the Boot Coordinator 

                           L421-Lansing  

Greater Michigan Office: 

Jacquelen Timm-Executive Director 

Syndi Fornwalt-Area Director 

Amanda Wentzloff-Area Director 

Christina Klekner-Fundraising Coordinator 

Sierra Cameron-Family Support and Clinical  

Care Coordinator 

Serena Wood-Administrative Assistant 

Dawn Jambor-Administrative Assistant  

 
2133 University Park Drive Suite 400 

 Okemos, MI 48864 

517-706-0348 

Greater Detroit Office: 

Christi Bishop-Divisional Director 

McKenna Domalski-Fundraising Coordinator  

Maggie Segal-Family Support and Clinical  

Care Coordinator 

Sharon Myers-Family Support and Clinical  

Care Coordinator 

Kendra Kroll-Administrative Assistant  

Sharon Curnett-Administrative Assistant  

Karen Jaeger-Administrative Assistant  

 
     28446 Franklin Road 

    Southfield, MI 48034  

734-416-7076  

MPFFU/MDA Liaison 

Monty Nye 

mcnye@aol.com 

517-290-1682 

Meet our NEW 2016 Michigan Goodwill     

Ambassador!  

Jessica Hetzel 

 


